
Township of McNab/Braeside 

Wellness Centre  

for Flood Victims 

Tuesday, May 14th, 2019 – 3:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

& 

Thursday, May 16th, 2019 – 1:30 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 

At the John A. Gillies Recreation Centre  

(138 Sarah Street East, Braeside) 

 

The following Organizations will be onsite to answer your 

questions and provide flood related assistance: 

 The Renfrew County District Health Unit 

 Ontario Works Staff 

 Phycho-Social Counselling Services 

 Paramedic Wellness Staff 

 Canadian Red Cross (May 16th only from 1:30-8:00 p.m.)* 
*Important Notice – IF your primary residence has been effected by the flooding 
in the specified areas, please pre-register with Red Cross by calling (800)-863-
6582 or online at redcross.ca/gethelp and you could leave the wellness Centre 
with your prepaid mastercard in hand (Up to $600/household).   


